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Richmond Council celebrated its 62st Annual Meeting. President Lankford opened 
the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Chaplain Brandt was thanked by new 
Chaplain Harler and presented with a Bible inscribed “Well done good and faithful 
servant.” After dinner, the business meeting began using the 1987 gavel of Ed 
Gibbons. Our impressive list of 2019 events was chronicled by Powerpoint. 
Treasurer Butler presented our finances. The Nominating Committee announced 
the new Director-Nominees. They, the returning Director-Nominees and Officers 
were elected and sworn in by Judge Advocate Hassell. After a lengthy three-
sentence Presidential speech the meeting was adjourned with the Benediction 
delivered by our new Chaplain.   
 

 
 

 


